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20/09/2022

Dear Ms Sellen,
Darlington Public School (SSD-9914):

Revised Construction Environmental Management Plan and  
Noise and Vibration Management Sub-Plan , Conditions A29 and A30

I refer to your submission of the updated Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) and
Construction Noise and Vibration Management Sub-plan (CNVMSP) submitted to the Planning Secretary
in accordance with condition A30 of the project development consent for the Darlington Public School
Redevelopment (SSD-9914). 

I note the updated CEMP and NVMSP have been:
 updated following the findings of an independent environmental audit;
 reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised with the Department; and
 developed previously under condition B12 of the consent. 

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the updated CEMP, Revision H dated 8 June 2022, and the updated
CNVMSP, Revision 2 dated 26 August 2022 for our information under condition A30 of SSD-9914. 

Please make sure that the updated plans are provided to the Certifier as per condition B12 of the
consent. 

If there are any inconsistencies between the submitted documents and the conditions of consent, then
the requirements of the condition of consent will prevail. 

Please ensure that you make the updated CEMP and CNVMSP publicly available on the project website
at the earliest 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sam Heaton at
Samuel.Heaton@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Samuel.Heaton@dpie.nsw.gov.au


Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary


